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New Line up at Lakeside

For those patients registered at the lakeside practice you may have noticed a couple of new faces.  We have been looking to change the structure of the team for some months and have found a natural and ‘ergonomic’ fit now with the change in the management team and the addition of a new department within the practice.

The new management team under the guidance of Managing Partner Stuart Hollingworth has been put into place with Lynda Fox as Manager of Patient Services, Kath Elwick as your Primary Care Team Manager in charge of the running of the reception and prescriptions and the addition of Liz Leggott the Business & Engagement Manager.  The engagement of patients is important to Lakeside and with the changes afoot with the NHS and the introduction of the Health & Social Care Act 2012 we need to enable patients a way to feedback to us and to help us shape the services they want to access.  Which is why Liz has put together a Patient Participation Group (PPG) with a small cross section of the registered patients at Lakeside.  Currently there are only a few members but we would welcome anyone who wishes to take part.  The first meeting was held on the 18th February, minutes and information from this is due to be published on the Lakeside Website and is going to be made available at several public places within Askern and the surrounding villages.

We are sadly saying goodbye and happy retirement to Dr. Brophy and whilst wishing him a happy and healthy retirement we’d like to welcome to the GP team Dr. Hinchliffe.  Some of you may have already had the pleasure of meeting Dr. Hinchliffe as she has been a locum at the practice before accepting a position with us.

Some of you may know that last year some of the braver elements of the team did a sponsored skydive for charity and gave the money to Western Park.  A place close to their hearts as Lakeside very sadly lost a treasured member of the team to cancer.  This was a tribute to her and a way of giving back to the service who helped her.  Photos of the skydive were displayed for a time up to the new year.  This year the team are looking at something similar to again raise charitable of funds. Details of which have not yet been decided neither has which of the team members are brave enough to tackle the new challenge!  Watch this space!!
If you’d like to know about the changes at Lakeside or if you’re interested in the PPG please call into reception and we’d be happy to speak to you.  
